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Movie Night 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to announce Friends of Elton will be hosting a movie night this term on 
Friday 26th November between 5-7pm for children in Year 2 to 6. The cost will be £5 per child, 
this will include food and drinks. Your child can bring a pillow/cushion and may come in their 
onesies if they wish. The movie will be decided nearer the time.  
 
In order to confirm numbers, please complete the reply slip below and return to school along 
with your cash payment thank you.   
 
Kind regards  
 
Friends of Elton 

Movie Night 
 
 

Child’s Name:……………………………………………………………  Year: ………………… 

 
My child/children would like to attend the Movie night and I enclose £ ……… payment. 
 
Please advise of any food allergies your child may have: 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

   

Parent signature: …………………………………………………………………..  Date: …………... 

 


